
 

 I cannot believe it is May, and our school year is almost over. It has been an amazing 
year, and I am proud of the tremendous growth experienced by all of the children.  Mrs. Kenuk 
and I are blessed to have been a part of their journeys.  
 
 Our trip to Storybook Land is almost here! Remember: please arrive at Storybook Land 
before 9:45 am.  Anyone arriving after will be refunded their trip cost and will have to pay 
full price at the door.  Sorry!  
 
 We will have our parent appreciation celebration on Friday, May 10 at 10:45 am.  It will 
be a special time to spend with a parent or grandparent.  We will provide the treat and a 
special bonding activity or two.  I will be reaching out to find out who is coming, so we are 
adequately prepared.   
 
 May 14-17, we will be celebrating The Week of the Young Child.  We will have fun-
filled, themed days including Alphabet Day (Tuesday), Puzzle Pals (Wednesday), Crazy 
Hair/Messy Day (Thursday) and Organized Games Day (Friday).  I will send out more detailed 
information soon! 
 
 Our final Pre-K Run will take place on May 24th.  Please plan to arrive at the cemetery 
circle by 11:15am to cheer on our runners.  They will each receive a medal to honor their 
efforts throughout the year.   
 
 Last but certainly not least, Graduation will take place on May 31st at 10:45am.  A 
picnic lunch will follow at 11:30am with the rest of the school.  Please bring a lunch, drink, and 
a pack of tissues!  I’ll try to hold it together as both a proud parent and honored teacher.  
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Important Dates: 

5/1 ! Dance Studio 
5/2 ! Storybook Land 
5/10 ! Parent Appreciation 10:45am 
5/16 ! Dance Studio 
5/17 ! Chapel 
5/24 ! Pre-K Run @ 11:15am 
5/31 ! Graduation!! @ 10:45am 

Growth Mindset Quote for All: 
“When it rains, look for rainbows. 
When it’s dark, look for stars.”  
– Oscar Wilde 
 

Growth Mindset Quote for All: 
“Let your smile change the world, 
but don’t let the world change 
your smile.”  
- Connor Franta 


